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We were privileged to receive the support of Mr. Hawk Dunlap and had the opportunity to collaborate with Mr. 

Chris Sperduto, also known as The Helmet Man, for our CSR – Safety Riding Program on March 4th, 2017. It 

was a day dedicated to educating children at a local kindergarten school about the significance of wearing 

helmets while riding motorcycles. 

 

The program commenced with informative sessions aimed at raising awareness among the kids about the 

importance of safety riding practices. Thanks to the generous donation of 85 helmets by the Rotary Club, led by 

Mr. Hawk Dunlap, we were able to provide these helmets to the children and their teachers, ensuring their safety 

during their motorcycle rides. Our collective efforts aim to reduce the number of fatal accidents caused by a lack 

of information about safe riding practices. We are committed to making a positive impact and promoting a culture 

of safety on the roads. 


